
Welcome to the
MARCH Meeting

Hope you all have enjoyed the
great weather over the past few

days .

This Evening
Tonight's meeting we have planned a quite
evening where we hope to discuss shows etc
,  and we will also bring you the popular raf-
fle .

Last Month Meeting
Last months meeting was a busy evening , as
Simon and Nat arranged the FREE BBQ on a
beautiful evening , A BIG thank you to the
Drake family for sorting  the BBQ ( well
done ) , we will try to do a few more this
year if possible  and it was great to see so
many of you … the members  , and we also
ran the popular  raffle ( thanks Steve for sort-
ing that out ) .

Next Months Meeting
The JUNE  meeting  is on Wednesday 19th

and we could be outside , if the weather
warms up , We will this month be issuing out
all the passes etc you requested and need for
RS Combe 2018 ( and yes , it is not long
away now !! )  ,  as well as the  popular raffle
.

Events and Shows

The 2018 show season is now here  upon us
all  , lets hope for some brillant  warm weath-
er in the coming months ..

To night Darren and Dave will be collecting
money for the cornwal RS day  and any out-
standing from last months

To night we need your names please for

Oxford RS Day
Summer Action Day
Final names for Fordfair

As we are about to apply for the passes and
tickets ASAP ( next month will be to LATE )

Dave’s Show report

Beaulieu, great show, helped by wonderful
weather, stand place better than before, clos-
er to main arena, were told by many we have
a great club stand, 1st Dave Pritchard, 2nd
Jake Pritchard,3rd Jay,,,,,

Pure ford, another great day due to weather
and club stand area, well done Ian, track ac-
tion quite quiet but well done to Darren for
all the great passenger rides, drifters were
great as usual, 1st Dave Pritchard, 2nd Gary
York, 3rd Jamie vowles

Ford News

It's back! The All-New Fiesta Sport Van -
with connective technologies such as: Ford-
Pass Connect and on-board modem.

Proud to
announce
that our
#FordTran-
sit Connect
and Custom
have won

NEWSLETTER
Your local group covering
Bristol, Gloucester,
 and more !
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the 'Small Van' and 'Medium Van' awards respec-
tively at this year's @_HonestJohn

Web Site

Our local group web site is slowly coming togeth-
er  , but please bear with us as we now put the
whole thing together as the site is been started
from scratch ….  the site will be updated very reg-
ularly  by one of us to give you all the latest info.

Watch this space and follow us on facebook where
all the most up to date info will be loaded for eve-
ryone .

Currently we are struggling for content , so if you
have any thing either photos or info on your cars
etc then please, please  may we have it to make our
web site stand out from the crowds if poss .

RS Combe 2018

The RS Combe website is now taking  bookings
for track etc , and has recently been updated with
the photos from 2017 together with now the
FASTFORD show report in all its glory .. We have
a event meeting planned to take place with in the
next few weeks to discus the progress  of the event
and this will be the final meeting before the day

During the last few months we asked for every
owner of  a ford escort or sapphire RS Cosworth to
apply for the parade lap display for charity , it has
now been issued on the RS combe website , spaces
are limited , so please apply by speaking to Ian if
you would like to take part in the great experience
.

Show Photos
If you have taken any photographs of any of the
shows we are attending this year  , please send
them in facebook if possible  as we would like lots
of them if poss to use in future adverts etc etc and
on the RSOC bristol  web site.

WE HOPE YOU HAVE ENJOYED THIS
EVENINGS MEETING AND WE LOOK
FORWARD TO SEEING YOU AGAIN ON
WEDNESDAY 19th JUNE 2018.

Ian ….07710438931 (M)
Email: ian.pullin1@hotmail.com

Darren  .. 07900 584410 (M)
Dave …. 07890 215985 (M)

Steve …….. ………….(M)
Simon .. 07958233706 (M)

Contacts  .............

PHOTO’S 2018

We would like any photo’s you have
taken of any shows you have attended
showing the club stand or your car ,
small article would be great if poss ,
please send to
rsocbristol@hotmail.com or post them
in club page of Facebook


